March 29, 1961

Dear Carolyn

Yourletter arrived this morning after mine had gone out yextedrdy
yesterday ¢ I still have no definite word from Dona Luisa but she is favorab
inclined at any rate and I think she will say yes. I think then this is a
better idea than Nicholas of Cusa but i wont hurt to look in the library
and see 1f there is anything there.

Why don't you and Victor come over on Saturday the 8th of April, that
is at the end of Zaster week. It would be a fine time, and the weather ought
to be all right, T hope. Victor could take the measurements then. We could
also discuss any other business, and if you would bring the Coomaraswamy off-
prints just in case, as well as anything you may have in the library, though
I might have seen some of it before. The Tulips of Sinai by Igbal does not
ring any bells but perhaps if you bring it, I could at least see what it is
and I might be able to uge it,

If the 8th is not good, then perhaps the 22nd. I hope you can come on the
8the. At the usual time, If you want to bring your Swedish girl and cheer her
up, I leave that up to you, I don't think one more would make it too crowded
unless we have to sit in the car again...I will look forward to heaiking
from you about it, A1l the best until then and God bless you both,

Cordially in Christ

/quva;




